
 
 
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 4:14 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - 7:00 PM  
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - 
7:00 PM  

Joseph Verbrugge submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting - 7:00 PM  

Item: 6a) REPORT 20-0176 TEMPORARY MORATORIUM ON FORECLOSURES AND 
RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL EVICTIONS FOR NONPAYMENT OF RENT DURING 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC (City Attorney Michael Jenkins) (Assistant City Attorney Lauren Langer) 

eComment: I like the proposed ordnance as written. However, I think that any council member 
who is a residential or commercial landlord/tenant within the City of Hermosa beach should 
recuse themselves from voting. We don’t want risk of a conflict of interest lawsuit 

 

 

 


